
Updated Shipment Schedule Announcement 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We would like to inform you of an update regarding your shipment schedule. As of October 15, 

2023, the following changes have been made: 

• Order #12345: Expected delivery date is now October 25, 2023. 

• Order #67890: Expected delivery date is now October 28, 2023. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Please 

rest assured that we are doing our best to ensure timely deliveries. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your shipment, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at support@example.com. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

mailto:support@example.com

